
 

 

 

 
 TO:   Riverside County EMS System Stakeholders  

FROM:   Brian MacGavin  
REMSA  Assistant Director 

SUBJECT:  EMS System Strategic Plan Workshop  

DATE:   February 2, 2017  

 
 
Riverside County EMS Agency (REMSA) will be conducting an EMS System Strategic Planning Workshop 
to review and update Riverside County’s EMS System Strategic Plan. Much has been accomplished since 
this plan was completed in 2014. However, more needs to be done and stakeholder input is needed to 
refresh this plan and reprioritize goals and objectives. REMSA has scheduled an EMS System Strategic 
Planning Workshop for:  
 

EMS System Strategic Planning Workshop 
Monday, March 13, 2017 from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM 
4210 Riverwalk Parkway Riverside in the first floor conference rooms 

 

 

Please contact REMSA at (951) 358-5029 if you need any assistance or have any questions. 


